
 

Dear Notre Dame Alumni and Alumni Families, 

We hope you had a wonderful holiday season and a Happy 
New Year!   Notre Dame Alumni Association is in its third year now 
and we are just getting started.   Keeping in touch with our 
wonderful alumni is our goal.   We hope to connect you to friends, 
teachers and memories that keep Notre Dame dear to your heart.   

Below is a list of events coming up, we hope to see you there!  

• Alumni Mass at St. Joseph Church- January 12, 10 am,  
Refreshments to follow in the small gym 

• Transitional Kindergarten Open House- January 14, 6-7 pm 
• Schoolwide Open House- January 26, 1-3 pm 
• FANTASY Dinner Auction- March 28th, Tickets or Donation 

Opportunities Available- donations@notredamevacaville.org 

 

Stay in Touch! We hope you have joined our Facebook community 
at https://www.facebook.com/NDSVACAVILLEALUMNI/ 

  

 

Thank you so much, God Bless You!  

Notre Dame Alumni Association 

https://www.facebook.com/NDSVACAVILLEALUMNI/

